Spring Term in Nursery!

At d’Auvergne Nursery we believe that children
are born with a natural desire to explore and learn.
The Nursery Adults can support them by creating
an enabling environment for the children to be
independent problem solvers and through the
relationships and interactions that the children
experience.

In the Spring Term the children will be
continuing to learn the Set 1 Letter Sounds through
the Phonics program of Read, Write, Inc. We will
also be looking at recognising numerals, ordering,
subitising and finding one more and one less than
numlbers to 5.

We will be basing some of our learning around
‘Our World Around Us’, thinking about people who
help us and themes such “Winter” .and “Spring”,

creating activities to accommodate these.



